From: aarhus compliance/UNECE/GVA/UNO

To: "Azam, Ahmed (DEFRA)" < Ahmed. Azam @defra.gsi.gov.uk>

Cc: Dean Blackwood Date: 08/02/2018 12:50

ACCC/C/2013/90 (UK): request for extension Subject:

Fiona Marshall Sent by:

Dear Ahmed,

I refer to your email of 2 February requesting an extension of the deadline to reply to the Committee's questions of 16 January.

The Chair of the Committee has considered your request and your accompanying explanation, and in the circumstances has agreed to extend the deadline for the Party concerned's reply from 13 February until 26 February.

To ensure equal treatment, the deadline for the communicant to reply to the Committee's questions is similar extended until 26 February.

Following receipt of each party's reply to the Committee's questions, the other party will have two weeks to provide any comments that it wishes to make on that reply.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the above.

Kind regards, Fiona



Fiona Marshall

Environmental Affairs Officer - Secretary to the Compliance Committee Aarhus Convention secretariat United Nations Economic Commission for Europe

Email: aarhus.compliance@unece.org Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html

Tel: +41 (0) 22 917 42 26 Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34

Office: S-429-4

Palais des Nations 8-14 avenue de la Paix CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland

